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FIRST STOP:  BOO WILLIAMS  
Five North Tartan teams will be traveling to Hampton, Virginia to 
participate in one of the nation's most prestigious NCAA 
certified events.  NIKE BOO WILLIAMS has been a top three 
favorite by sports writers, athletes, and college coaches 
consistently over the last decade.  North Tartan has traditionally 
traveled three teams to the mega-event but with an increase in 
the program's talent and the elevated play of multiple teams 
(specifically at the Junior and Sophomore level), director Bill 
Larson has committed five teams to participate in the April 
24-26th event.
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HAPPY NEW 
YEAR!!! 

Happy New Year to 
the entire #NTfamily!  
Good luck in your 
seasons and finish 
strong!  We will be 
together in less than 
14 weeks!   

BrandonClayPSB 

Mikayla Hayes (Park Center, 
Minn.), Park Center HS – 2017 

Hayes is every bit of 6-2 now 
and shows flashes of being an 
elite forward in the class. She is 
running the floor and takes up 
space around the rim. The 
emerging prospect is right on 
the edge of moving into the 
next tier of prospects 
nationally in the sophomore 
class. Hayes appears to be on 
track to be as productive a 
prep as class of 2015 graduate 
Victoria Harris, a Rutgers 
signee. Michigan and 
Minnesota were both on hand 
for this one to watch Hayes. 

NORTH TARTAN 
WE SUPPLY THE NAME, YOU SUPPLY THE GAME!
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DIRECTOR BILL LARSON

As one of the nine members of the National AAU executive 
board, North Tartan Director Bill Larson is busy preparing for 
this seasons' mid-year meeting taking place in San Antonio, 
Texas.  Despite all of the business and a full schedule of meetings 
throughout the weekend of January 16-18th he feels his 
commitment to the growth of women's basketball is well worth 
adding to an already hectic schedule.  

"Being part of the AAU, and holding a position on the national 
executive board is an honor.  The dedication that the entire board 
has towards "the game" is always refreshing."    Bill Larson
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Early Spring Travel...  
start planning NOW! 

For the five teams traveling to 
Boo Williams April 24th - 26th 
start making your reservations 
now.   

• Fly in Thursday night.  Teams 
must be ready to play by 
9:00am  on Friday April 24th 

• All NT teams will be staying at 
the Crowne Plaza Hampton 
Marina - make your 
reservations by January 28th! 

• Hotel and Gym sites only 2-3 
miles apart.  You will need a 
vehicle. 

• Your coach, Matt Stueber or 
Scott Dekart has your group 
code and information for 
booking hotels 

• Make your return flight no 
earlier than 3:30 on Sunday.  
Please, book now since there 
are multiple teams departing 
from either Hampton / 
Newport News (PHF) or Norfolk 
(ORF). 


